Village of Petersburg
August 21, 2024

The Village of Petersburg’s Chairman and Board of Trustees met for a regular meeting on August
21,2024, at 6:00 p.m. in the Village Office. Notice of the meeting was published in the Petersburg Press
August 14" and posted at the Village Office, Post Office and Leifeld’s August 12", 2024. Board members
were given prior notice of the meeting. Chairman Stokes called the meeting to order, stating the Open
Meetings Act was posted.

Board members present: Corey Stokes, Steve Werner, Ashley Thieman, Tina Henn and Mitch
Koch.

Board members went through the expected expenditures for the fiscal year 2024-2025.
Information will be sent to the accountant for his opinion on the property tax request.

Board members reviewed examples of lots with different accessory building percentages.
Petersburg’s current regulations allow for 10% of the lot to be for accessory buildings with a total of 35%.
The board has agreed to start the process of changing these regulations to allow for 20% accessory
buildings with 45% total lot. The board also wants to remove the stipulation where accessory buildings
can’t exceed the size of the initial structure.

Meeting adjourned at 8:58 p.m.
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Sundae Provencher, Clerk/Treasurer




